
San Jose Nisei Bowling Association Meeting 
September 11, 2006 

4th Street Bowl 
 
Meeting called to order by President Marc Tsuchiya at 7:12pm 
 
Board members present: 
President: Marc Tsuchiya   
Men’s VP: Jody Kawamura 
Women’s VP: Stefanie Hirata 

Treasurer: Frank Lum (NP)  
Secretary:  Lindsey Wong  

 
JANBA Rep:  Lynnie Itatani, Vince Itatani, Sayo Togami, Jodi Kawamura 
   
League Representatives Present: (NP)=Not Present     
Nikkei Mixed Fours:    Vince Itatani 
                                   Lynnie Itatani 
                                   Naomi Tomisaka 
Yu-Ai Kai:  Mas Koketsu (NP) 
                                   Mary Higashihara (NP) 
                                   Sayo Togami 
   Fred Shigemi 
   Kenji Numoto (NP) 

725 Mixed Scratch:  Kristi Kawano (NP) 
Nisei Juniors  Yosh Hiraki 
Tues. Sansei Mixed:  Dale Ando (NP) 
Thurs. Sansei Mixed: Mark Nishihara 
4th St. Mixed Trios      Yosh Hiraki 
 
 
 

  
Review of Minutes: 
Changes:  
Motion by Naomi, Seconded by Vince. 
 
Treasurers Report 
No Treasurers Reoprt, No change since last meeting. 
 
Nisei Juniors 
Results from City Tournament still pending. League started, 42 bowlers, 14 non-nisei. 
 
Senior No-Tap Tournament 
Tournament date October 14, 2006 at 4th Street. Currently total 94 entries, 4 squads at 
9, 10:45, 1:15, 4:00pm. Marc will order 3 cases of bananas for tournament.  
 
Fuzzy Shimada Tournament (Nov. 11-12, 2006) 
Stefanie worked on changes to entry form, breakdown of entry = Lineage $7.50, Prize 
fund $8.50, Expenses $2.00. Make the entry fee $20. Discussed changing handicap for 
doubles and team based on combined averages versus individual handicaps added 
together. Also possibly change average based on 210 instead of 220.  
 
Old Business 

• Review Survey from banquet tabled to gather info. Marc will read and report 
back with any interesting findings. 

• Website development, Marc contact Glenn Wada about website costs and 
resources 

• Vote on 25% rule change (So far following leagues reporting) 
Nikkei Mixed trios – 16 Yes, 3 No 
Nikkei Mixed 4s – 30 Yes, 4 No 
Yu-Ai Kai – 82 Yes, 35 No 



 
• NCNBF Latest developments 

Letter reply in between meetings, stated that they did not expel us.  
Marc talked to Greg Gong – Meeting minutes did not include due to error by 
secretary. According to Greg, discussion did come up at summer meeting 
about San Jose and they wanted to outline changes for wanting us to play 
along. Letter went out for editing and didn’t get into the final letter. The letter 
was supposed to be in the tone of: here are the concerns please fix them to 
continue to be part of Federation. Greg now has said they want to have us 
back and want to discuss what they can do. 
We are open to re-instatement with conditions; Marc will meet with Greg 
and listen to what he has to say. 

 
Possible conditions for us to return: 
Formal apology to all our bowlers 
Tighter accounting, where does the money go? 
Summarization of benefits  
Copy of current constitution 
No fees for current season 
Cards turned in with money to same person. 
Deadline for payment? 
Not all bowlers have to buy a card  
Change of Fed constitution, in general what they are enforcing must be in 
constitution. 
Our tournament, not under Fed rules 

 
 
New Business 

A. Laptop donated by Stefanie’s Mom for Fuzzy Tournament, will have to check if 
will work and be compatible and useable for tournament. 

B. League Reps submit league sheets by next meeting for Naomi 
 
 
Next meeting: 
Monday, October 9th at 7:00pm 4th Street Bowl 
 
Motion to adjourn by Stefanie, seconded by Mark Nishihara. 
 
 
 
Minutes submitted by Lindsey Wong, Secretary. 



Action Items: 
• Marc will order 3 cases of bananas for tournament. 
• Marc contact Glenn Wada about website costs and resources 
• We are open to re-instatement with conditions; Marc will meet with Greg 

and listen to what he has to say. 
• League Reps submit league sheets by next meeting for Naomi 
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